

"August shows us that there is beauty in change, and the start of a new season is always just around the corner."

- Unknown

Welcome to the August edition of our monthly newsletter! As summer continues to shine, we are embracing the warmth of community, connection, and fun. This month, we're excited to share the latest happenings, from engaging activities to heartwarming moments that make our community feel like home. Whether it's a new program, a special resident spotlight, or upcoming events to look forward to, there's always something happening here. We hope this newsletter brings a smile to your face and keeps you connected to all the wonderful things going on in our vibrant community. Let's make the most of these sunny days together!

Sincerely, Your Friends at Cherry Hills Assisted Living & Memory Care A HUGE THANK YOU TO LARRY FOR BEING SUCH A BIG HELP TO OUR ACTIVITIES TEAM WITH THE DAILY SET UP & BREAK DOWNS FOR OUR CHAL EVENTS.

WE APPRECIATE YOU!!



"THE GREATEST EXAMPLE OF LOVE IS SERVICE TO OTHERS."
-UNKNOWN

CHAL CHRONICLES PAGE 01

## MAYOR STEPHANIE PIKO

"MAKING CENTENNIAL A SAFE, HEALTHY & PROSPEROUS COMMUNITY"

A Mayor for All Seasons





On a sunny day in July, we, the residents of Cherry Hills Assisted Living, trooped into our theater to meet our mayor. There she was, tall and slender and wearing a pretty dress.

I did not know that they made mayors so cute, but cute or not, she was Mayor Piko and she represented our District of Centennial, which even has an airport in it.

We sat and listened to Mayor Piko as she told us of her past achievements and plans for the future. When all the talking was over, we all repaired to the bistro. Our Mayor came too.

Mayor Piko sat with us and told us that she was born in Florida and had attended the prestigious Florida University. No wonder she was so smart! But a visit to Colorado sealed her fate when she met the love of her life, Mr. Piko. They married and had two boys, one now married and the other with a child.

So, what we learnt that day was to be a mayor you can be a wife and mother, but you also need to be brave and strong.

We wish you every success, Mayor Piko, and thank you for representing us. We are proud of you!

CHAL CHRONICLES PAGE 02

## Mayor Stephanie Piko Visit!







TIE DYE WITH LEON







NEW RESIDENT WELCOME DINNER

CHAL CHRONICLES PAGE 03

## SATURDAYS WITH SONJA

















## CHAL LEADERSHIP TEAM









- Melia Sharkey Executive Director
  Michele Farrelly Sales & Marketing Director
  Jennifer Townsend, LPN- Director of Memory Care
  Adam Dodd, LPN- Director of Assisted Living
- Caitlyn Croce Business Office Manager
  Gershwin Sandberg Executive Chef
  Trish Dunbar Director of Community Life
  Eric Davis Director of Operations